AUSTRALIA: SYDNEY

OBJECTIVE: 

· To offer broadly our training, development and planning processes across society.

· To research and apply the wide range of emerging, personal, and professional growth methods.

BACKGROUND, PAST ACCOMPLISHMENTS AND ONGOING ACTIVITIES: 

Originally known as "The Ecumenical Institute", the ICA was set up in Australia in 1968. Initial programs were with local church leadership. In 1971, a one-year human development project was set up with Mowanjum, an aboriginal community in North West Australia. In 1973, a more extensive program was begun with Oombulgurri, an aboriginal community in the Kimberley region of Western Australia. In 1974, a program of community meetings was begun resulting in one meeting being conducted in every shire across Australia. A further aboriginal project was initiated in Murrin Bridge, NSW in 1976. In the 80s, ICA Sydney has focussed attention on consultative relationships across the broad spectrum of society resulting in some notable LENS seminars with the private sector in Sydney in the early 80s and at the same time a great deal of work with the public sector in Darwin.

In more recent years, the ICA has continued its link with aboriginal communities and organisations through consultative training and planning events. By focussing its efforts in NSW it has established firm relationships with local government and has opened up new work with the private sector and non-government organisations.

Since 1984, ICA Sydney has taken a keen interest in developing personal and professional growth seminars using the insights of key consciousness research thinkers. Such seminars include a retreat called "Journey to the Future", seminars on the work of Ken Wilbur and a Vocational Perspectives workshop. We anticipate coordinating Jean Houston's visit to Australia in 1990.

An increasing number of planning and training seminars are being used by State Government Health Authorities concerning health issues in general and also for aboriginal people.

In recent years, ICA Sydney has taken responsibility for work in the Pacific. It fielded a team in Tonga for several years, and at present is engaged in coordinating a regional youth employment project involving 8 Pacific Island nations, and resource agencies including UNV DDS. SPONSORS/SUPPORT GROUPS/FUNDING: ICA Sydney has developed a wide group of private company sponsors. Several foundations and trusts are at present supporting our work with the aboriginals, as do a number of individuals across the country. We receive federal government funding, donations and grants for our work in the Pacific.

CURRENT PERSONNEL: Board of Directors: Mike Chapman, Deidre Dowsett, Ann Duffy, Richard Maguire, Barry Oakley, Brian Robins, John Telford, Jim Thomson, John Walwsley.

VOLUNTEERS: ICA Sydney receives continuing requests mainly from Europeans wishing to volunteer their services. Visa limitations and the specific nature of our work forces us to restrict the number we receive.

 CONTACT INFORMATION: ICA Australia, GPO Box 1792, Sydney NSW 2001, Australia. Telephone (+61 2) 558-8508. Fax (+61 2) 550 9293. Telex 177866 (ansbk TLXPRS AA).
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